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January 8th 2014
Welcome back to all.  It was great to see the pupils eager and ready for work on Monday.
School Uniform

The Uniform Warehouse will hold a sale throughout February with 20% off all stock.

After School Hockey

After school hockey will resume on tomorrow Thursday 9th.  The cost is €60 (13 weeks this term) and should be paid on our online payment system.  Please enter the child’s name rather than your own when you pay by Easy Payments Plus.  We will need our parent volunteers again this term. 

You will find the sign-up sheet beside the main door.  The duty of the parent volunteer is to act as a responsible adult for the duration of the coaching lesson.  We operate a similar system for table tennis in the halla.  Hockey cannot continue if we do not get parent volunteers.
South Korean Students

We welcomed 19 students from Korea on Monday.  They will study here for a number of weeks.  They have joined classes from 3rd to 6th.  This exchange will provide an opportunity for our pupils to learn about another culture and get a better understanding of this fascinating country.  We hope our guests will enjoy their stay in the Blackrock area.
PTA Calendars
There are a few calendars still available priced at €8.  The P.T.A. is very grateful to Ms. Madeline Egan who took all of the wonderful photographs.

Do This in Memory

The next mass for the First Communicants will be on Sunday January 26th at 12.00 in the church.
Secondary Schools

The P.T.A. has organised an event at which local Secondary schools will attend and make presentations on their schools.  This will take place in GANS on Wednesday evening January 22nd.  This is strictly for parents and guardians only. It is hoped that this ‘fair’ will help you make a better informed decision on the secondary school your child will attend.

Diary Date

P.T.A. Table Quiz Thursday March 6th.  Keep it free!
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